
 

 

 

 

City of Oneida Water Dept. 
109 N. Main St 
Oneida, NY 13421 
(315) 363-1490 
 

June 27, 2025 

Subject: Notice of Water Use Restrictions 

Dear Water Customers, 

Due to limited water supply and increased demand since the storm and power outages, 
we are implementing voluntary water use restrictions effective June 27, 2025, until 
further notice. These measures are necessary to ensure adequate water supply for 
emergencies, all customers, and to comply with local/state regulations.  

Voluntary Restricted Activities: 

• Outdoor watering (lawns, gardens, landscaping). 
• Washing vehicles  
• Filling or refilling swimming pools 
• Hosing down driveways, sidewalks, or patios  

We encourage all residents to practice water conservation both indoors and outdoors. 
Small actions—like shorter showers, running full loads in dishwashers and washing 
machines, and fixing leaks promptly—can make a big difference. 

We appreciate your cooperation and commitment to responsible water use. If you have 
any questions or need assistance with conservation tips, please contact us at              
(315) 363-1490. 
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